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NEW HAVEN CITY PLAN COMMISSION SITE PLAN REVIEW

1458-01E 90 AND 130 PROSPECT STREET (BETWEEN SACHEM STREET,
CANAL STREET, AND FARMINGTON CANAL GREENWAY),
PORTIONS OF FARMINGTON CANAL, PLANNED DEVELOPMENT
DISTRICT #121. Request for one-year extension of Detailed Plan and Site Plan
approvals. (John Bollier, Associate Vice President for Facilities, Yale University)

Submission received September 19, 2016:
e Letter from John Bollier, Associate Vice President for Facilities at Yale University,
requesting a one-year extension of the Detailed Plan and Site Plan approvals in connection
with the ongoing construction of Yale’s two new residential colleges.

The applicant states that construction is 70% complete and that they will be seeking a Certificate
of Occupancy in August 2017.

ACTION
The City Plan Commission approves the one-year extension %
ADOPTED: September 21, 2016 ATTEST:

Edward Mattison i M. Gilvarg, AIA
Chair xecutive Director



